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Registration Letter 2020/21 Season 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
Thank you for choosing to register your child with Ballymoney United Youth 
Academy for the season 2020/21. Registration Fees have been set as follows: 
 
Full Membership (children playing 11 aside/ includes match kit) £73 (includes administration fee) 
SSG Membership (playing smaller format/ includes match kit) £63 (includes administration fee) 
Development Centre (training only – no kit)   £21.50 (includes administration fee) 
 
This year children playing in 11 aside format or SSG format will receive a free playing 
kit as part of the registration process, this will be a Nike kit and the size needed 
should be selected on the online form when registering through TeamFeePay.  
 
Training kit/ replacement kits if needed can be purchased through Club Sport NI. 
https://www.clubsportni.com/ballymoney-youth-fc-179-c.asp 
 
We have introduced the TeamFeePay system as the method of paying training fees 
and registration. When registering through the link that has been sent by the team 
manager you will have to pay the initial part of registration fee, the final instalment 
will be collected on 1st August 2020. A monthly fee will then start on 1st September 
which will cover training. 
 
When registering your child, you will be made aware of our Parents/ Players code of 
conduct and will sign up agreeing to follow this. We would, however, like to make 
you aware of the following: 
 

• The aim of the club is to nurture and develop all children, this is reflected in the fact 

we try to give opportunities for all children.  

• We endeavour to give all children as much game time as possible, but this is at the 

discretion of the coach and may vary depending of competition involved in. 

• All our coaches are volunteers; no one gets paid to be involved in BUYA. All the 

money that is brought in through fees, is pumped back into ensuring children have 

the best equipment/ kit/ facilities etc. 

• A lot of our coaches are parents who give up their free time, without them we would 

struggle to accommodate so many children. Please support them. 

• We do appreciate that with the size of the club we do encounter some issues, please 

follow the policies and procedures available on the website for resolving any 

problems. 
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Finally, to support our coaches we would ask that you: 

• Notify secretary/ coach if any of your details on the registration form change 

during the year. 

• Be punctual for training 

• Pay all match and training fees 

• Notify coach of unavailability of your child for training or matches, 

 
Could I wish you every success for the season, with your continued support we can 
help the club progress further. Please support our coaches and make yourself 
available for any club fundraisers we have through the year. 
 
 
Management Committee  

 


